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Quotes from the Fish Lake Trip 

The Walking Tall fishing trip was great, I played a game that I never tried 
and I had my first time fishing. 

Two amazing days of young men and men fellow shipping with each other 
and the Lord. 
The fishing trip was fun and I really enjoyed it; the weather was nice and 
there were lots of people. 
The Walking Tall fishing trip gave me some time outside with family. 
It was wonderful to be together around the campfire. 
On this trip I got to meet many people that I did not know before. 
This trip was the first time I ever caught a fish and learn how to clean it. 
A remarkable time of building relationship fellowship, fishing, and enjoying God’s wonderful creation. 
At Fish Lake I was able to catch my first fish and meet a lot of nice people. 
This weekend was incredibly fun! From the fishing to the fellowship, it was an upgrade from the cold and snowy trip 
of last year. 
Although I did not catch any fish, I enjoyed the time at the fishing trip. 
The trip was a time to relax and take a break from the stress of day-to-day life. 
The WT fishing trip gave me a chance to connect with all my friends and mentors while at the same time           
admiring God‘s amazing creation. 
The fishing trip was Great. I got to talk to many people, Walking Tall is a great place. I rarely get to talk to many 
people. 
I feel like the fishing trip is just a fun time to hang out with friends and get away from the world for a bit. 

One thing is that I got to meet three new people. I had so much fun with mentors teaching how to fish and get 
better at fishing...thank you. 
It was fantastic working with everyone. 
I had the opportunity to take four of my boys fishing for the first time, and three of the four caught fish. 
I was graced with having Judy in my boat Saturday morning. 
I had a great weekend with some high-quality and faith filled young men. 
It gave me time to be with my family. 

I really like the fishing trip and I especially love being on the boat 
even though I didn’t catch any fish. 
I want to thank Silas for his service of packing in the wood, and 
keeping the fire going. 
 

For where two or three gather in my name, there am I with 
them.” Matthew 18:20 

 

If you haven’t ever supported Walking Tall, please consider a one time donation or regular monthly     
donations to support and continue offering many skills to these young men. Thank you so much!           
Walking Tall: PO Box 3789 Central Point, OR 97502 or walkingtallso.org for online donations. 

Thank you for all your support and prayers! 
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